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November 19,1960

Major Charles A, Berry
U.S.Air Force

Aerospace Medicine Division
Washington, D.C.

Dear Major Berry:

Tn line with our telephone conversation of last
week, I am enclosing a bulletin on the New York State Educational
TV programs. Your attention is called to page 18 and the plan
for the January 3 program on Space Medicine, Of course, the format
and content of the program is quite flexible and will depend in

great measure on your wishes. In the past I have found that the
guest-host relationship seems to work fairly well, My spegific
area of competence is physies. I do most of the physics programs
unassisted. I play the role of the intelligent layman in those
relating to biology. I think that an interplay such as this might
be indicated on this program.

As we last left it, you will get in touch with me
so that we may arrange a meeting to go over the preliminary
details of what I know will be one of our most interesting
prosrams. Incidentally, our programs are kinescoped and the films
are made available to school systems throughout the countey.

I may be contacted at the Project address above
or at my home, 48 Marshall Road, Yonkers, N,Y, (Yonkers 3-8760).

Let me thank you once again for your cooperation.




